
"Once again, it is time for our annual "Valentines for Vets" project. 
  
Keep in mind that the hand made Valentines are favored, especially by the older Vets. Each Valentine should be addressed to "Our Vets", or "My Hero", or "Thank you", or "Welcome Home", etc. They should also be signed with a first name only (and maybe the school name or organization). Valentines. In order to get all the Valentines sorted and delivered on time, we will need them in this office by Feb. 10th.
  
If you have relatives in other parts of the country, this is a nation-wide project started many years ago by "Ann Landers". So there is probably a similar project in their area. We will also be sending some of the Valentines overseas, to let the Troops know they are not forgotten also! The mailing address is: 
Office of Veterans Affairs
Cherokee Nation
P.O. Box 948
Tahlequah, OK 74465 
  
For more information, you can contact the VA office at veterans@cherokee.org
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